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This is a horrible bill that will block the expansion of the river trail that would connect Sunriver to Bend. So, we
would have a 10 mile trial with a small portion closed to users and no easy way around it. Support of this bill
benefits 12 rich property owners and harms thousands of locals and tourists that would otherwise enjoy the trail. No
sound case can be made to support this bill and everyone aware of this bill is very disappointed in Gene Whisnant's
lack of good judgement, except the 12 property owner that want to keep their privacy. Mr. Whisnant doesn't even
know why he promoted the bill. The stupidity of this bill may cost Mr. Whisnant his political career, because he
obviously either is clueless or is using his authority to promote the views of a few wealthy campaign contributors.
The political system is to promote the views and wishes of the majority and not a select few. Please vote no on HB
2027, and then come hike the Bend trial with pride knowing you helped make Central Oregon a better outdoor
community.
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